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September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Supporting Your Child’s Learning with Educake 
 
I am writing to make you aware of an excellent online resource called Educake, which your child has 
access to and can use at home to support their learning and revision. 
Educake is an interactive website designed to help students review the content they have been 
learning in school. It provides a wide range of short, targeted quizzes across various topics in science, 
allowing pupils to test their knowledge, identify areas where they may need more practice, and track 
their own progress over time. 
 
As well as being used in school, Educake can be valuable revision tool for upcoming assessments. 
Students can complete teacher-set quizzes or choose to study independently by selecting topics they 
wish to review. The platform is designed to make revision engaging, manageable and effective. 
We strongly encourage you to remind and support your child in making the most of this resource at 
home. Regular use of Educake can help build confidence, reinforce classroom learning and improve 
exam readiness. 
 
To access Educake, students simply need to log into google using their school login details. Once 
logged in, use Single Sign-On (SSO) with google to directly access Educake at  www.educake.co.uk 
without needing additional login credentials. 
 
If your child has any difficulties logging in, please ask them to speak to their science teacher for help. 
 
Furthermore, we are introducing the Educake Leaderboard, where the top 5 students in each year 
group with the highest points will be recognised and awarded points on Epraise. This is designed to 
celebrate hard work and dedication, as well as to motivate all students to consistently perform their 
best. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in helping your child succeed. If you have any questions or 
would like further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. My email address is 
sefernandes@fcc.cambrianlt.org 
 
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Fernandes, 
Department of Science 
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